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Safeguarding Review
The Prelature has invited the National Board for Safeguarding Children in the Catholic Church in Ireland (NBSCCCI) to conduct a review of its safeguarding practice, as part of the general review by the NBSCCCI of Church bodies in Ireland.
10/01/2015
The current safeguarding documents of the Prelature are available in the section “Child Safeguarding Policy” under the menu heading “About Opus Dei” (https://opusdei.org/en-ie/article/child-safeguarding-policy/).
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